
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians,​  
 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
The K-2s are going to Miquelon Lake Provincial Park on May 15  for a fun 
Science field trip! The students will be participating in the Wild Wonders 
program.  
 
 
We will be leaving the school at 9:30 A.M. Please send regular lunches, 
water, a hat, apply sunscreen and dress in layers as we will be having 
lunch and spending the day at the park. Students will return to school 
by 3:00 P.M..  
 
We will require two parent volunteers. The parent volunteers will support 
whole group supervision, therefore they will not need to be an Agent of 
the Board. If you are interested in volunteering, please contact your 
homeroom teacher by May 8, 2025. 

 
PLEASE GO ONLINE TO SIGN THE  PERMISSION FORM 

Before May 8, 2025! 
 
Thank you for your continued support! 
 
 
 
Mrs. Mueller     Mrs. Haugen    Miss Roe     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The Small School With A Big ♥️  


